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I urge you to support and pass HB 3572 that gives Oregon Benefit Companies (OBC) 

a sustainable advantage when submitting a proposal to the Oregon procurement 

office for a contract. 

 

OBCs stand for what the state of Oregon stands for, particularly 1) people and 2) 

planet. By providing more opportunities for OBCs to support the state of Oregon 

through contracts, the entire state will benefit. Higher wages, diverse workforce, a 

commitment to take care of our planet... And at the same time, highly competent in 

their business capacities. 

 

 


